
 
 
 
APRIL 2025 
 
I have been updating the website for convention information regularly, as I receive information, 
since January.  There is a separate page for election info and for general convention info, as well as 
for awards information.  The deadlines for all activities for convention appear both on the 
elections page and the convention page.  These deadlines, I am told, are non-negotiable, so be 
sure to look them up. 
 
The following pages are of particular interest right now: 
 
https://avva.org/convention.html  
https://www.avva.org/elections.html  
https://www.avva.org/awards.html  
https://www.avva.org/forms.html  
 
For those who do not know, there is an imbedded form that you can use to sign up for the 
National Information email list if you would like to be kept informed as to the information released 
by the national board of directors.  This link can be found near the top of the News page 
(www.avva.org/news.html ) 
 
Convention is coming sooner than we think – make sure you are up to date and have all your 
documents in!!! 
 
 
 
 
Joanna Henshaw, Website Committee Chair 
Michelle Mackey, Committee Member  
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